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Okaloosa Water and Sewer Not Sending Letters to Homeowners About Insurance  

 
 The Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Department is receiving calls from concerned 

residents about letters from insurance companies warning them they should insure their water pipes.  

These letters are not coming from Okaloosa County. Residents are urged to contact their homeowner 

insurance agent or contact the Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office at 850-651-7400 or 689-5705 if you 

have concerns. You may also contact the Better Business Bureau at 850-429-0002 or visit 

nwfl.bbb.org. For more information, visit http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/dept_ws.html or call 850-651-

7171. 
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